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Principals 
Message 

Welcome to another edition of the Abbeyfield Weekly.  
 

We held careers interviews last week 
for Year 11 pupils. There were 30 
employers who joined us for the day 
ranging from the Armed Forces, 
Police to local logistics companies to 
name but a few. The event was a huge 
success and Year 11 were exemplary.  

I wanted to include an email from one 
of the employers: 

Dear Mrs Aris 

I have worked this event for many years in many local secondary schools - I wanted to thank 
you, your staff, your sixth form ambassadors and the Year 11 pupils for a really positive day. 
I think this is the best school visit I have ever experienced - the pupils were happy to engage 
with us, they gave some really well thought through answers and received our feedback 
well. A really wonderful bunch of young adults who were a credit to the school and parents. 

Can I also add that your Sixth Form were outstanding - nothing was too much trouble. 

Regards 

 

We are having a focus next week on uniform. We want pupils to wear their uniform with 
pride (most of our pupils do this all of the time). Just a reminder then of a few uniform 
expectations : 

 No hoodies to be worn in school 
 No leggings 
 No trainers  

Our rehearsals for Everybody’s Talking About Jamie are sounding fab and I cannot wait to 
see it very soon!  Please do come and support what I know is going to be a great production.  
It is great that we have so many students from all year groups involved in this. 

Just a reminder that we break up for half term on Friday 16th February at 3.15pm and 
return to school Monday 26th February at 8.40am.  

Hope you all have a lovely and safe weekend when it arrives. 
 

 
 

Safeguarding 
 
 

This week, we welcomed a visit from DS Danny Morris, PC Davey Silver and PCSO Lucy 
from our local neighbourhood police team. They were so impressed to see how calm the 
school was. To promote all students feeling safe within their communities and to support 
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 them in building positive relationships with the local police force, we will be planning future 
visits from our link officers including assemblies and student drop ins.  

 
 
 
 
Coffee Morning  

 

A reminder that West Northants Voices 
in Partnership (WNVP) are hosting a 
coffee morning for all parents to attend to 
offer further support for parents with 
children with SEND.  

It is open to all parent carers with children 
and young people with SEND aged 0-25, 
there is no requirement to have a 
connection to the Hunsbury Park, they 
have just offered to host it.  

SSS (SEN Support Service) will also be supporting this monthly, so parents will be able to 
have a chat with the SSS workers if they would like to. 

 

 
 

 

A reminder to please stick to the 5mph limit in the school park at ALL TIMES please to 
avoid any accidents happening.  There have been some close incidents which is the last thing 
anyone wants to happen.   

 
 

Social Media 

You can also see regular updates by following our social media channels too:  
 
 
Abbeyfield School 
 
 
 
 abbeyfield_school_npton 
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